
 

 

SACTA Junior Coaching Clinic with Russell Mark 

On Saturday May the 3rd The South Australian Clay Target Association held a junior coaching 

Clinic at International Gun Club in Adelaide. Head Coach for the day was Olympic Gold 

Medallist Russell Mark. Sixteen juniors attended the clinic with some travelling from a far 

afield as the Eyre Peninsula, Mount Gambier and Bordertown. 

 Russell began the day by teaching the kids correct foot stance and utilising the pattern 

board. Later in the afternoon a 15 target double barrel competition was shot with a shoot 

off, Adam Feder from Bordertown came out on top. 

Last Event for the day was an “Annie Oakley”, which was a novelty for many of the kids who 

had never shot the event before. At the end two shooters Billy Brawne and Jesse Murrell 

were left on 25 metres with Jesse victorious. 

SACTA would like to thank Russell for taking time out of his busy schedule to help coach the 

juniors. Also to those who donated ammunition, Tim O’Connor and Bronzewing 

Ammunition, Bronte Evans and Bob Andrews. Big thanks to International Gun Club for use of 

the range and also donating the clay targets for the day. 

 


